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General Comment

Please do not grant an extension to this dinosaur of a nuclear complex. It should be retired for the sake of 
all local residents, and all Americans and others who consume Wisconsin dairy and other products, or
might otherwise

 be exposed to the dangers posed by this aging plant.

SUNI Review Complete
Template=ADM-013
E-RIDS=ADM-03

ADD: Phyllis Clark, Bill 
Rogers, Mary Neely
Comment (17)
Publication 
Date:2/1/2021
Citation: 86 FR 7747


